
 
State of Florida 

 
 

Public Service Commission 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CENTER ● 2540 SHUMARD OAK BOULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M- 
 

DATE: September 8, 2020 

TO: Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

FROM: Takira Thompson, Engineering Specialist II, Division of Engineering 

RE: Docket No. 20200053-EG - Petition for approval of demand-side management plan, 
by Tampa Electric Company. 
 

 
Pursuant to Order No. PSC-2020-0274-PAA-EG, issued August 3, 2020, Docket No. 20200053-
EG shall be closed in the event that this Order became final. By Order No. PSC-2020-0291-CO-
EG, issued August 28, 2020, Order No. PSC-2020-0274-PAA-EG became effective and final. On 
August 31, 2020, Tampa Electric Company (TECO) filed the program participation standards for 
its demand-side management (DSM) plan.  
 
On September 2, 2020, staff sent a letter to TECO advising that its filing had been reviewed, and 
that staff believes the DSM plan program participation standards are consistent with the DSM plan 
approved by the Commission. No further action is necessary in this docket. Accordingly, this 
docket should now be closed. 
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